



## Curriculum Committee Report Council Meeting March 10, 2025

The Curriculum Committee, since the last council meeting, has

- Received comments on the Spring 2025 schedule.
- Communicated with MCC personnel on curriculum related topics, e.g., schedules, room reservations, general leadership
- Attended council meetings and MCC NFLL Advisory Meeting
- Updated the website calendar and schedule as needed
- Posted Proposal forms for both Summer and Fall 2025 courses.
- Continued to solicit and search for possible speakers for Summer and Fall
- Presented Marketing presentations to:
  - Sunland Village Technology Club March 5 35 people in attendance
  - Mesa Technology User Group, Cal-Am Properties March 11 18 in attendance, unknown Zoom attendees.

Submitted by Suzanne Brown, Curriculum Chair, 3-10-25